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NaTHNaC temporary closure for staff training
On Wednesday 22 January 2025, the Telephone Advice Line and Administration Office
will be closed during the afternoon for staff training

On Wednesday 22 January 2025, the Telephone Advice Line and Administration Office will be closed
in the afternoon, for staff training.

For general travel health issues, the following website pages may help:

Country Information
Factsheets and Resources

For yellow fever-specific information refer to the Yellow Fever Zone.

Normal service will resume on Thursday 23 January 2025.
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